

PTA Newsletter

April—December 2020

THANK YOU!

Our Online Raffle raised an amazing £1597.39.







The **Smarties** tube collection raised £768.55.



The Bag2School Collection raised £69.00. Christmas Activity Sheets raised £48.50.

The teachers have been thrilled to receive their requested items from our Amazon Wishlist at: https://www.amazon.co.uk/hz/ wishlist/ls/13IZWT25BL9T9?ref =wl share Orders have been delivered to school. There are still many more to choose from, from dictionaries to paintbrushes.





A big thanks to all our Easyfundraising

supporters. We have raised £31.99 since September.

Do you shop online through any of these retailers?

Do it through easyfundraising.org.uk and raise a free donation for William Hildyard Church of England Primary and Nursery School PTA every time you shop!

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/williamhildyardcoepnspta/











Here are a few things we have spent the money on...



New outdoor play equipment for all year groups, including hoops, balls, skipping ropes and cup and balls.

We may have had something to do with a certain visitor who brought presents for each class just before Christmas.





We have given a sizeable donation to school for an exciting new area to be unveiled in the new year. Watch this space...

If you joined in with our pumpkin competition, you should know by now if you won a prize. Thanks for taking part.

Contact Us

If you ever want to get involved or have any ideas you would like to share,
please contact our Chair Amanda Vickers by email: williamhildyardptfa@gmail.com
For more information please see the PTA page on the school website.